
Chair's corner 

Dear all:  

After what the whole would has experienced since the start of COVID-19, everything is never the 

same as before. All of us have been affected by the pandemic in one or the other way, but the 

lives must go on so let do it and make it better! 

For NHF, after the XXX Nordic Hydrological Conference in Bergen, we have made a lot of efforts 

in both professional work and networking for the Association as well as the planning work for 

the coming NHC-2020 in Tallinn, Estonia. Due to the situation COVID-19, the planned NHC-2020 

in Tallinn is postponed to 2022 and will be called NHC-2022 with the same venue. I would like to 

call all interested researchers to pay attention and participate the NHC-2022. 

 

Today’s world is full of challenges, risks and problems related to water. In recent years we have 

witnessed wide range of increasing events in terms of droughts from Cape Town in South Africa 

to Gotland in Sweden; or urban flash floods in China to Malmö in Sweden. As a hydrologist or 

scientist working with water related problems, we should be more than proud of ourselves since 

we are tackling with so many water challenges today than ever before.  

“If your work is related to hydrology, you should simply be a member of NHF”! this is what we 

believe a strong argument for attracting new members. Unfortunately, this is not enough to 

attract more active members, especially the younger generations. We should find new, more 

innovative and effective ways for communication and networking. One example might be 

crowd-sourcing for water risks. Crowd-sourcing based networking has the advantages of quick 

and online collection and dissemination of information; Effective, large capacity building and 

mobilization; Community involvement and individual participation as well as innovative 

information flow. It is promising if the crowd-sourcing networking is seamlessly coupled to 

online decision-support systems that were under quick development in recent years. 

During the last two years we have been trying to increase the activity level of the Nordic 

Association for Hydrology. One way of doing that is by supporting other activities in the Nordic 

and Baltic countries such as conferences, workshops and courses.  

This year we will meet in Bergen, Norway for the XXX Nordic Hydrological Conference, 13-15 

August under the main theme “Hydrology and water resources management in a changing 

world”. It will be a great pleasure to meet you all again, and I am looking forward to exciting 

days in Bergen with new and old hydrology friends. 
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